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This engaging and clearly written textbook/reference provides a must-have introduction to the rapidly
emerging interdisciplinary field of data science. It focuses on the principles fundamental to becoming
a good data scientist and the key skills needed to build systems for collecting, analyzing, and
interpreting data. The Data Science Design Manual is a source of practical insights that highlights
what really matters in analyzing data, and provides an intuitive understanding of how these core
concepts can be used. The book does not emphasize any particular programming language or suite of dataanalysis tools, focusing instead on high-level discussion of important design principles. This easy-toread text ideally serves the needs of undergraduate and early graduate students embarking on an
“Introduction to Data Science” course. It reveals how this discipline sits at the intersection of
statistics, computer science, and machine learning, with a distinct heft and character of its own.
Practitioners in these and related fields will find this book perfect for self-study as well.
Additional learning tools: Contains “War Stories,” offering perspectives on how data science applies in
the real world Includes “Homework Problems,” providing a wide range of exercises and projects for selfstudy Provides a complete set of lecture slides and online video lectures at www.data-manual.com
Provides “Take-Home Lessons,” emphasizing the big-picture concepts to learn from each chapter
Recommends exciting “Kaggle Challenges” from the online platform Kaggle Highlights “False Starts,”
revealing the subtle reasons why certain approaches fail Offers examples taken from the data science
television show “The Quant Shop” (www.quant-shop.com)
This open access book offers a summary of the development of Digital Earth over the past twenty years.
By reviewing the initial vision of Digital Earth, the evolution of that vision, the relevant key
technologies, and the role of Digital Earth in helping people respond to global challenges, this
publication reveals how and why Digital Earth is becoming vital for acquiring, processing, analysing
and mining the rapidly growing volume of global data sets about the Earth. The main aspects of Digital
Earth covered here include: Digital Earth platforms, remote sensing and navigation satellites,
processing and visualizing geospatial information, geospatial information infrastructures, big data and
cloud computing, transformation and zooming, artificial intelligence, Internet of Things, and social
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media. Moreover, the book covers in detail the multi-layered/multi-faceted roles of Digital Earth in
response to sustainable development goals, climate changes, and mitigating disasters, the applications
of Digital Earth (such as digital city and digital heritage), the citizen science in support of Digital
Earth, the economic value of Digital Earth, and so on. This book also reviews the regional and national
development of Digital Earth around the world, and discusses the role and effect of education and
ethics. Lastly, it concludes with a summary of the challenges and forecasts the future trends of
Digital Earth. By sharing case studies and a broad range of general and scientific insights into the
science and technology of Digital Earth, this book offers an essential introduction for an ever-growing
international audience.
The Handbook of Modern Ferromagnetic Materials is an up-to-the-minute compendium of all ferromagnetic
materials, metallic and ceramic, intended for electrical and electronic applications. Coverage of the
newest and most economically important materials (soft ferrites, the rare-earth magnet alloys,
amorphous and nanocrystalline alloys) is extensive. The distinctive feature of this book is its
correlation of basic material properties (metallurgical and ceramic) with their magnetic
characteristics and eventually to the choice in an application. Unique to this work is information on
the many magnetic components into which these materials can be formed and the pertinent design data.
Another useful feature is the criteria (quality, stability and economic) for selection of a particular
material. Included are the mechanical, thermal and physical properties of these materials. The author
not only presents the latest information from suppliers and magnetism conferences but includes a
section on new materials (e.g. colossal magnetostriction materials) being developed but not yet
available. The format is arranged according to frequency of operation, which turns out to be almost
concurrent with the application. Thus, direct current applications are considered first, then low
frequency line power, followed by applications at increasing frequencies up to microwave uses. This
anthology of ferromagnetic materials is an essential reference work for electrical and electronic
designers and materials scientists. It may also serve as a text for a magnetic materials course and as
a materials guide for purchasing agents and technical executives.
This book is for all people who are forced to use UNIX. It is a humorous book--pure entertainment--that
maintains that UNIX is a computer virus with a user interface. It features letters from the thousands
posted on the Internet's "UNIX-Haters" mailing list. It is not a computer handbook, tutorial, or
reference. It is a self-help book that will let readers know they are not alone.
Learn how to use R to turn raw data into insight, knowledge, and understanding. This book introduces
you to R, RStudio, and the tidyverse, a collection of R packages designed to work together to make data
science fast, fluent, and fun. Suitable for readers with no previous programming experience, R for Data
Science is designed to get you doing data science as quickly as possible. Authors Hadley Wickham and
Garrett Grolemund guide you through the steps of importing, wrangling, exploring, and modeling your
data and communicating the results. You’ll get a complete, big-picture understanding of the data
science cycle, along with basic tools you need to manage the details. Each section of the book is
paired with exercises to help you practice what you’ve learned along the way. You’ll learn how to:
Wrangle—transform your datasets into a form convenient for analysis Program—learn powerful R tools for
solving data problems with greater clarity and ease Explore—examine your data, generate hypotheses, and
quickly test them Model—provide a low-dimensional summary that captures true "signals" in your dataset
Communicate—learn R Markdown for integrating prose, code, and results
Suspension is probably the most misunderstood aspect of motorcycle performance. This book, by America’s
premier suspension specialist, makes the art and science of suspension tuning accessible to
professional and backyard motorcycle mechanics alike. Based on Paul Thede’s wildly popular Race Tech
Suspension Seminars, this step-by-step guide shows anyone how to make their bike, or their kid’s,
handle like a pro’s. Thede gives a clear account of the three forces of suspension that you must
understand to make accurate assessments of your suspension’s condition. He outlines testing procedures
that will help you gauge how well you’re improving your suspension, along with your riding. And, if
you’re inclined to perfect your bike’s handling, he even explains the black art of chassis geometry.
Finally, step-by-step photos of suspension disassembly and assembly help you rebuild your forks and
shocks for optimum performance. The book even provides detailed troubleshooting guides for dirt,
street, and supermoto--promising a solution to virtually any handling problem.
Written by a world-renowned expert in perinatal pharmacology, this essential reference contains
current, complete, and evidence-based information on the transmission of maternal drugs into human
milk. Because so many women ingest medications while breastfeeding, one of the most common questions
encountered in pediatrics is: Which drugs are safe and which are hazardous for the infant? This 2021
edition has been extensively revised, and now includes 50 completely new and 356 updated medications,
and state-of-the-art coverage of multiple diseases, vaccines, and syndromes. It addresses the use of
radiopharmaceuticals, chemotherapeutic agents, and vaccines in breastfeeding mothers, and covers adult
concerns, methods of reducing risk to infants, and infant monitoring. New to the 2021 Edition: 50 New
Drugs Added 356 Drugs Updated with new data 817 Drug References Updated An updated 7x10 trim size and
streamlined design for ease of use in patient education The latest information on the impact of
prescription medications, over-the-counter drugs, herbs, and street drugs Key Features: Evidence-based,
current information on over 1300 drugs, diseases, vaccines, and syndromes Dr. Hale’s renowned
“Lactation Risk Categories” incorporate recent updates Key points and savvy tips about breastfeeding
and medications for quick reference Common abbreviations and drugs listed in alphabetical order Adult
concerns, adult dose, pediatric concerns, infant monitoring, and alternatives Succinct information on
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evaluation of the infant

Clymer motorcycle repair manuals are written specifically for the do-it-yourself enthusiast. From basic
maintenance to troubleshooting to complete overhaul, Clymer manuals provide the information you need.
The most important tool in your tool box may be your Clymer manual, get one today. Models Covered:
FLST/FLSTI Heritage Softail (2006) FLSTC / FLSTCI Heritage Softail Classic (2006-2010) FLSTC / FLSTCI
Shrine (2006-2010) FLSTF / FLSTFI Fat Boy (2006-2010) FLSTC FLSTF /FLSTFI Shrine (2006-2010) FLSTFB
Softail Fat Boy Lo (2010) FLSTFSE2 Screamin' Eagle Fat Boy (2006) FLSTN / FLSTNI Softail Deluxe
(2006-2010) FLSTSB Softail Cross Bones (2008-2010) FLSTSC / FLSTSCI Softail Springer Classic
(2006-2007) FLSTSE Softail CVO Convertible (2010) FXCW Softail Rocker (2008-2009) FXCWC Softail Rocker
Custom (2008-2010) FXST / FXSTI Softail Standard (2006-2009) FXSTB / FXSTBI Night Train (2006-2009)
FXSTC Softail Custom (2007-2010) FXSTD / FXSTDI Softail Duece (2006-2007) FXSTS / FXSTSI Springer
Softail (2006) FXSTSSE Screamin' Eagle Softail Springer (2007) FXSTSSE2 Screamin' Eagle Softail
Springer (2008) FXSTSSE3 Screamin' Eagle Softail Springer (2009)
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